

# 613185 - Huntington Bridge Preservation,H-27-006, SR 112/E. Main Street over CSX and Westfield River

## What is happening?

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is pleased to provide an update on the Huntington State Route 112/East Main Street over CSX and the Westfield River Bridge Preservation Project. The virtual event will provide an update to allow attendees to ask questions about this Preservation project. The meeting will consist of a formal presentation as well as a question-and-answer period. All views and comments will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.

### How will this affect you?

This Project requires complex construction phasing. In order for the bridge to remain open during construction, phasing must occur involving reducing traffic to one lane alternating traffic flow under signalized conditions. The Contractor will make all preservation upgrades ,working on one half of the Bridge at a time.

#### When

June 25, 2025 6:00 P.M.

#### **Attend**

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events





To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such services, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or <a href="MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us">MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us</a>. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as early as possible, ideally 10 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to <a href="massDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us.">MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us.</a> Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. [FILE NO.]